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WIN is one of a nationwide system of Local Involvement Networks (LINks) set up under 
the Local Government and Public Involvement in Health Act 2007 to listen to the 
concerns of local people, community groups and organisations about their health and 
social care services.  They all want to see these services change for the better.  By 
sharing your views and experiences of health and social care in Wiltshire, you can help 
influence how services are planned and run.  The work that WIN has carried out from 
June to August 2012 is set out below: 

 

 The WIN Outreach Group met three times to discuss its work plan and arrangements 
for representing WIN at all area board meetings.  

 

 The WIN Officer attended the Regional LINks meeting in Taunton to hear updates 
from the Great Western Ambulance Service, the Care Quality Commission and NHS 
South West. 

 

 The WIN Chair, Phil Matthews, attended a meeting of Wiltshire Council’s Shadow 
Health and Wellbeing Board, on which he represents WIN.  He also represents WIN 
on Wiltshire Council’s Health and Social Care Select Committee. 

 

 The WIN Enter and View sub group met to discuss its work programme and plan 
informal visits to Athelstan House, Malmesbury, and Hungerford House, Corsham.  
These took place in July.  (WIN has the statutory power to enter and view any health 
or social care facility in Wiltshire.) 

 

 In June, WIN held a public meeting in Chippenham with speakers from the Great 
Western Hospital Foundation Trust (“GWH”) who gave an update on the services they 
provide within the Wiltshire community, and their Productive Ward initiative.  The 
Royal United Hospital Bath gave an update on their work with in-patients with 
dementia, and the NHS Wiltshire representative spoke about the setting up of the 
shadow Clinical Commissioning Group for Wiltshire.  49 people attended the meeting. 
 

 In July, WIN held a public meeting in Salisbury with speakers from Wiltshire Council 
updating attendees on how Healthwatch in Wiltshire might look, and on their digital 
online initiative.  The GWH representative spoke about the services it provides within 
the Wiltshire community, and a speaker from the Wiltshire Wildlife Trust gave a 
presentation about the Wiltshire Wellbeing Project and its work with people who have 
mental health problems.  44 people attended the meeting. 

 

 WIN members and staff attended the following events: 
 

o The launch of NHS Wiltshire’s Falls and Bone Health Strategy and participated 
in the consultation. 

o the Wiltshire Equality Network meeting in Trowbridge 
o Wiltshire and Swindon Users’ Network welfare reform event. 

 
for Health and Social Care 



 

o Wiltshire Council’s Friary Voices consultation event. 
o GWH Developing a Nursing Strategy consultation event 
o NHS Wiltshire’s Long Term Neurological Conditions Steering group event 
o AWP LINk Stakeholder event 

 

 The WIN Healthwatch Implementation Task Group met with a representative from 
Wiltshire Council to be updated on the progress of Heathwatch Wiltshire. 
 

 The WIN Chairs met with the Wiltshire and BANES Compliance Inspector for the Care 
Quality Commission (CQC) to share information and discuss issues of concern.  
These meetings take place on a bi-monthly basis and enable WIN to have open and 
clear communication with the CQC. 

 
A report of all meetings attended by members and staff is produced and shared with the 
wider membership and published on the WIN website. 
 
If you would like to be involved with WIN, or find out what our future plans are contact us 

on 01380 871800, winadmin.wsun@btconnect.com or find us online at 
www.wiltshireinvolvementnetwork.org.uk 
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